
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

COUNTY OF LEE
PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that 3 members from the Lee County Board of

Commissioners, 3 members from the Sanford City Council, the Broadway Town Manager and
Broadway Mayor, along with the County Manager, City Manager, and selected staff, will meet
on Wednesday, July 8, 2020 to discuss the following matters:

• Update on plans for Horton Park and Temple Ball Field
Homelessness Initiative

Discussion about land use planning and UDO updates
Code Enforcement

• COVID-19 Update

• Interlocal government operations and projects, and

Any other items that might come before the committee.

The meeting will begin at 11.•00 a.m. in the Auditorium at the McSwain Extension

Education and Agriculture Center located at 2420 Tramway Road, Sanford, North Carolina.

Members of the public may attend this meeting in person, however in an effort to ensure health
and safety for everyone jn attendance, we are limiting attendance to 10 members of the public
on a first come first serve basis. We appreciate everyone's cooperation and understanding as
we learn to adapt to the challenges the pandemic has presented. Should you have any
questions, please feel free to contact the Clerk to the County Board of Commissioners using
the information provided below.

Dated this 6th day of July, 2020.

nifer G le, Deputy County Attorney/Clerk to the Board
iqamble@leecountync.qov
919-718-4605 x 5507
Lee County Board of Commissioners


